
Re
gional reconnect

February 22, 2025

9:00 am-1:00 pm

H20 Church- 
16615 CR 1560- Ada, OK

Breakfast and Lunch Provided

Introduction to Social & Emotional Learning: 
The Foundation for Success

Angel’s 
Angle

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
As we approach another exciting
year at CCRR, we want to express
our heartfelt thank you to all SC
Providers for the incredible work
you do for the children in your
programs. You are truly seen and
appreciated! We are here to support
you anytime and look forward to
another GREAT year at SC CCRR!
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be watching your email
for our bi- annual
update process!!!

“Since starting this position, I have dove head first
into researching resources for families and

making connections in the communities. In the
months to come, I will be piloting a family

engagement lending library program. There are
several trainings I will be attending that are geared
towards promoting healthy family engagement. I

am looking forward to continue learning and
getting to know everyone!” - Colbi 

CCRR STAFF:

Angel Patterson
REGIONAL DIRECTOR
apatterson@ecok.edu

mCkENNA mORGENTHALER
CHILD CARE CONSULTANT
mckemore@ecok.edu

jESSICA cOLUNGO
BUSINESS CONSULTANT
jcolungo@ecok.edu

Colbi Hargus
FAMILY SUPPORT SPECIALIST
chargu@ecok.edu

Leah Lyon
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

To register for the Regional
Reconnect, scan the QR code below
and fill out the form. We can’t wait

to see you there!

SIGN UP HERE!

The quick and quirky quarterly Check-In

“I have been out visiting providers promoting
Telehealth and Teletherapy. I am working to

recruit new Thrive members so be sure to tell
your home provider friends. I want to make

sure you all are taking advantage of the
wonderful services CCR&R have to offer. I can’t

wait to knock on your door next!” - Jessica 

“Howdy! The last few months I have been
working  diligently with my Pyramid Model

sites during their implementation phase. I also
hope to continue working with programs who

have special needs children by providing
resources and being a second set of eyes. Feel

free to reach out to me anytime!” - McKenna

We are excited to announce we have hired a
new Infant Toddler Consultant!! 

Be on the look out in February for a reveal of
who it is and how they can assist! 

Telehealth 
And

 Teletherapy
Talk directly with a physician or

licensed mental health professional
on your schedule anytime,

anywhere! Scan the QR code to
take you directly to the application.

For more information, email Jessica
Colungo at jcolungo@ecok.edu

Get a head start!
Scan the QR code below
to enter your program’s

information. 
We appreciate you

taking the time to help
us with this part of our

assessment!

Do NOT miss out on this
amazing offer!!

JANUARY 2025

wink 
wink
hint
hint

Business Consultant

Family Support Specialist

Child Care Consultant

Infant Toddler Consultant



Warmline: okwarmline.org
CECPD: cecpd.org/
DHS locator: oklahoma.gov/okdhs/contact-us/dhsofficelocations.html
QRIS: oklahoma.gov/okdhs/services/child-care-services/qris.html
Scholars: okhighered.org/scholars/

resources

Don’t forget to
follow us on

Facebook:
@ECUCCRR 

Welcome Colbi Hargus!
My name is Colbi, and I am the
Family Support Specialist for
South Central Child-Care Resource
and Referral (SC-CCR&R). I joined
SC-CCR&R in November 2024. I
hold a bachelor's degree in
psychology and sociology from
the University of Oklahoma and
am currently pursuing a master’s
degree in counseling.
In my role, I connect families in need to local, state, and
national resources, serving as a liaison to provide
assistance or coaching as necessary. Looking ahead, I
hope to offer free professional workshops on center-family
relationships and strategies for supporting families, as well
as organize family support events and parenting skills
workshops. I am excited to collaborate with you to support
the families in your network.

 Check out one of our featured
theme boxes to add new

materials and ideas in your
program! Our featured theme

boxes this quarter are: 

1) Friendship    2) Wild Animals 

3) Space           4) Things that Go!

Email McKenna to check out a theme box

mckemor@ecok.edu

theme boxes

Bulletin Board Kits: 
Do you need a bulletin board for Valentine’s Day or St.
Patrick’s Day?? We have you covered! Check out the
bulletin boards below and choose the one you want! 
To order, scan the QR code below and we will deliver to you!

Scan QR Code to
place your order! 

Mark Your Calendars! 
Next Thrive meeting will be March 15th.

Jessica and McKenna will be talking about
emergency preparedness. 

We would love to see you there! 
Be watching for an email from Jessica to sign up!

Kiddie Kove
CKC Academy 
Kingdom Kids
Kreative Kidz

Desiree Womack
Tri-City Newcastle


